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TCMA welcomes Morgan Morgante, MSN, RN, AGACNP-BC  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming Morgan Morgante to Tri-County Medical Associates.  

Morgan is the newest member of our Hospitalist team and will be serving as a Nocturnist 

Nurse Practitioner.  Morgan may be a familiar face to some, as she is a transfer from 

Milford Regional Medical Center and has served as a Registered Nurse in the Emergency 

Department since January 2016.   

Morgan is a graduate of Massachusetts General Hospital’s Institute of Health 

Professions where she earned her Bachelor and Master of Science degrees in Nursing.  

She is board certified as an Adult and Geriatric Acute Care Nurse Practitioner.  

We are excited to have Morgan begin her career as a Nurse Practitioner with 

TCMA.  In her new role, Morgan will be responsible for providing general medical care 

to hospitalized patients, responding to overnight medical emergencies or issues, and 

admitting patients from the emergency department.   

 

Welcome Morgan! 




